
 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 1, 2020 

Poughkeepsie City School District Staff: 

 

Today, Governor Cuomo announced that New York State’s schools are to remain closed for the 

rest of the academic year.  As we are committed to our children, Poughkeepsie City School 

District will continue to provide students with instruction via Google Classroom platform, free 

breakfast and lunch, and facilitate childcare for first responders and healthcare workers. 

 

As we receive additional information from the Office of the Governor and New York State 

Department of Education staff will be updated.  

 

Be safe and thank you for all that you do to support Poughkeepsie City School District students.  

 
 

Yours in Education, 

 

Dr. Eric Jay Rosser 

Superintendent of Schools  

 

   

 

 
 

 

Eric J. Rosser, PhD,   Superintendent of Schools 
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